## NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A public hearing will be held on Thursday, July 15, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at the City of Keokuk City Council meeting, held at the Offices of the Keokuk Community School District Administration, 500 20<sup>th</sup> Street, Keokuk. The public hearing will be held to gather input about a proposed application the City of Keokuk plans to submit to the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program on behalf of Community Health Centers of Southeast lowa for the expansion of dental and behavioral health clinic at 1618 Main Street, Keokuk. The project is a \$6.2 million 16,000 square foot addition to the site. The CDBG application is for \$600,000. If you have questions concerning the project or if you require special accommodations to attend the hearing such as handicapped accessibility or translation services, you may contact Tracey Lamm at Southeast lowa Regional Planning Commission at (319) 753-4306. The public is encouraged to attend and make comments.